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PIAA Announces Selection of Cablecast, Telecast and Video 

Streaming Services 
 

Mechanicsburg, PA – Wednesday, July 13, 2022 
 
PIAA is pleased to announce that it has awarded the Cablecasting/Telecasting and Video 
Streaming services for PIAA Championships beginning July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2026 
to the following respondents:   
  
  
 Approved Provider Championships 
 
 Flo Sports  Team and Individual Wrestling 
 
 Pennsylvania Cable Network (PCN)  Golf, Cross Country, Volleyball, Field Hockey, 

Soccer, Football, Competitive Spirit, Swimming 
& Diving, Basketball, Track & Field, Lacrosse, 
Softball and Baseball 

 
    
   
PIAA would like to thank all the respondents and their interests in PIAA Championship Events.  
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